
 

April 28, 2021 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 
 
I am requesting funding for Cache Valley Transit District’s (CVTD) bus request and tracking 
app project in fiscal year 2022. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is CVTD, located at 754 West 600 North, Logan, 
Utah 84321. 
 
Funding would be used to implement a new technology program that allows riders to track 
CVTD bus location data via a smartphone app. Funding will also provide CVTD with the ability 
to extend services to underserved areas via an on-demand request. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Blake Moore 
Member of Congress 


